
From: Lakeland Multicultural Association <lakelandmulticultural@gmail.com> 

Date: Nov. 4, 2019 10:04 a.m. 

Subject: Re: LMA Invitation to Diwali Night November 2 

To: Craig Copeland <CCopeland@coldlake.com> 

Cc:  

Mayor,   

We are so glad that you took time out of your busy schedule to attend the event, even if for a 

short time. We realize you had a packed schedule.  

You are a champion of community involvement and we appreciate your support so much! 

Now that we are at the end of our year's events, we would appreciate if you could write us a 

letter of support that we could use for grant purposes- we are looking at applying for the GoA 

CIP grant and the GoC Anti-racism grant.  

 

Thank you,  

Evert.  

 

 
Lakeland Multicultural Association  

Cold Lake, AB 

Email: lakelandmulticultural@gmail.com 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/LMAColdLake/ 
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